

## PARENT ONLINE SEMINAR CERTIFICATE OF GLOBAL COMPETENCY

When: Wednesday 24 February 2021, 7.45am-8.15am

Where: Online seminar, register at <a href="www.knox.nsw.edu.au/GC-seminar">www.knox.nsw.edu.au/GC-seminar</a>

Who: All Senior School parents

With the launch of a new Knox Certificate of Global Competency for Senior School students in 2021, Knox parents are warmly invited to an online seminar. Speakers will include Ms Margie Raymond, Co-ordinator of the Knox Certificate of Global Competency, Mrs Karen Yager, Deputy Headmaster of Student and Teacher Excellence K-12, Ms Elizabeth Ruff, Head of Middle Academy, Mr David Caspari, Deputy Chairman of School Council, students and parents. The seminar will cover topics including why global competency is important and how the Knox Certificate of Global Competency will be delivered for students.

To register, please visit <a href="www.knox.nsw.edu.au/GC-seminar">www.knox.nsw.edu.au/GC-seminar</a> by Monday 22 February. You will be emailed a Zoom link to the seminar the day before the event. If you have any questions, please email Margie Raymond, <a href="mailto:raymondma@knox.nsw.edu.au">raymondma@knox.nsw.edu.au</a>.